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Fencing Mob 2015 
 

Would you like to participate in the global event Fencing Mob 2015? 
 

The first fencing mob took place in 2014 with the participation of innumerous 

countries, amongst others China, Italy, Norway, Great Britain, and Argentina. 

Denmark, however, will participate for the first time this year. 

The Fencing Club “Trekanten” has initiated this year’s event in Denmark, but we 

sincerely hope that fencers from as many clubs as possible want to participate so that 

we may all demonstrate how marvelous a sport fencing really is. 

 

Where: Tivoli (all participants get entrance to Tivoli for free) 

Meeting Time: September 6th, 12:30 PM, just outside the main entrance gate. 

Subsequently we will go jointly to the changing rooms 

Fencing mob begins: 1:00 PM and ends 10 minutes later 

Equipment: Kindly remember to bring your own equipment. Should you not have any 

equipment yourself, your club may provide you with what is needed 

Sign up to: Trekanten/Frances Fleur McCluskey:  tuliacicero@gmail.com  

 

The event is completed in only 10 minutes. The purpose is to show to the Danes what 

a noble and great art fencing is  

While we are fencing, photos and videos will be taken and posted immediately on 

Italian Fencing Federation’s social media (Facebook, Twitter (#fencingmob) and 

Instagram). 

 

 
Fencing Mob 2014, Rome 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Fencing Club ”Trekanten” 

mailto:tuliacicero@gmail.com

